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Thank you for your membership in the Prince William Chamber of Commerce!  Promoting your membership is an excellent way to increase credibility with consumers and demonstrate that you are a dedicated member of the community.  Please review the following rules for logo usage before displaying the Chamber logo.  Should you have any questions about its usage, please feel free to contact Chamber staff at 703-368-6600.  

TERMS OF USE: Prince William Chamber of Commerce Electronic Logo

The Prince William Chamber of Commerce’s logo is its trademark. Permission to use the Chamber's logo for World Wide Web, print publication or display must be obtained prior to use, and will only be granted to current Chamber members or advertising partners. 

Members:  When displaying the E-Plaque image, it should be linked to the following URL:  http://www.pwchamber.org/ 

The Chamber logo may not be altered or used for purposes other than those authorized by the Chamber.  Member organizations may include the language “Member of Prince William Chamber of Commerce” along with the logo display.  The Chamber reserves the right to revoke an organization’s authorization to display the Chamber logo.  Should an organization discontinue its Chamber membership, it must immediately cease displaying the Chamber logo.

TERMS OF USE: Prince William Chamber of Commerce Printed Materials

The Prince William Chamber of Commerce retains sole proprietorship of all materials produced by and for the Chamber.  Permission to reproduce the Chamber's materials must be obtained prior to use.  Chamber materials may not be altered or used for purposes other than those authorized by the Chamber.  The Chamber reserves the right to revoke an organization’s authorization to use Chamber materials at any time.  All guidelines regarding use of the logo apply.

